


If we are not able to resolve objections to our application, Ribble Valley Council will need to refer the decision 
to the Secretary of State (SoS). We would as such be grateful if, on review of the above information, you could 
formally withdraw your objection. Given the time critical nature of this application, if we do not hear from you 
within 14 days we will need to assume your objection remains and request that the Council refer the decision 
to the SoS. 

Yours Faithfully 

Prospect GB (Ltd) 
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